
Friday 15 October 2021 

It has been lovely to welcome so many parents to our Harvest activity sessions 

this week. It was great to see you in the school building after such a long time! If 

you have any feedback for us about these sessions or anything else for that 

matter, please don’t hesitate to let me know via the office. We are always keen 

to know what we are doing well and how we can improve. 

You will be aware that there have been two isolated cases of Covid confirmed 

this week. Please know that we are monitoring this situation constantly and   

following all current Government and Public Health England advice. If you have 

any queries  or concerns about this, please contact me directly.  

‘Value Bands’ for             

demonstrating positivity have 

been awarded to... 

 

Year 1— Sophie 

Year 2— Tallulah 

Year 3— Alishba 

Year 4— Jackson 

Year 5— Daniel 

Year 6— Daniel 

Well done to all of you! 

Diary Dates: 

Tuesday 19 and Wednesday 20 October—

Parents’ Evenings 

25 October—1 November—Half term 

Tuesday 2 November—Children return to 

school 

Wednesday 3 November—FOSCS Spooks and 

Sparkles Discos! 

Tuesday 9 November—Individual and sibling 

photos 

Friday 12 November—Non-uniform day for  

Children in Need 

Saturday 13 November—FOSCS Quiz Night! 



THANK YOU to everyone who made a 

donation to our huge harvest display. 

We have been overwhelmed by the    

response this year and all contributions 

will be most welcome at the food     

cupboard in St Michael’s Church. 

Transition to Primary/Secondary 

School 

If your child attends our Pre-School and 

will be ready to start school in            

Reception in September, please be    

reminded that the application deadline 

is in January. Please make an               

appointment at a convenient time for 

you to see the rest of our school in     

action as we are happy to show you 

around at any time. 

Could all parents of Year 6 pupils please be 

reminded that the secondary application 

deadline is the 31st of October. If you    

require any assistance with this, please 

come and see us next week but it is crucial 

that your catchment school (usually    

Buckingham School but not always) is 

listed as one of your choices on the form. 

Catchment schools for your home post-

code are listed on https://

services.buckscc.gov.uk/school-admissions  

Star Awards 

Year 1— Duncan for improved focus in 

all areas 

Year 2— Joe for his efforts in increasing 

his resilience 

Year 3— Toby for excellent ideas of  

synonyms for said and use of inverted 

commas 

Year 4— Aston for great ideas when  

innovating a model text 

Year 5— Pippa for great use of colour 

and textile in a collage 

Year 6— Alicia for excellent division   

using the chunking method 

Well done everyone! 

Behaviour Awards 

Year 1— Salvador 

Year 2— Dylan 

Year 3— Romane 

Year 4— Leo 

                Year 5— Brennan 

                  Year 6— Oliver 

                Well done to all of you! 


